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Wellerwood Early Childhood Center is pleased to announce it will be awarded a GREEN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE for the third year in a row. Here are our 10 green activities:

Recycle Paper:  We have various paper collection sites around the school – scrap paper is used in various ways.

Reuse Magazines:  We have a magazine collection box by our Wellerwood Recycling Center (by the front door).  Anyone can reuse these magazines.

Printer Cartridge Recycling:  We have a printer cartridge collection box by our Wellerwood Recycling Center (front door).  We send these to Cartridges for Kids as a fundraiser for the school.

Recycle Batteries:  We have a box for used batteries, also in our Wellerwood Recycling Center (front door).  The used batteries are brought to appropriate facilities for disposal.

Recycle cell phones:  Our Wellerwood Recycling Center also has a box for cell phone collection.  These are also sent to Cartridges for Kids as a school fundraiser.

Lunchroom Recycling:  Our staff lunchroom has collection bins to recycle plastics, metal cans, cardboard and glass.  Our classroom also use these bins to recycle their waste.

Energy Savings:  Our school has a policy of turning off lights, water and computer equipment when not in use.  We ALL chip in and help.

Green School Corner:  Our Green School Corner is located in the bi-monthly Kids Bits.  This provides Green Tips for parents and students at home.  Information can be sought via our school website also in order to reduce paper copies.
Adopt an Endangered Animal:  This year Wellerwood is adopting the Tiger through World Wildlife Fund (WWF.org).  We will use the tiger in some of our school teaching.

Observe Earth Day:  Wellerwood is partnering with Sole Aid to become a shoe collection center.  Used shoes are sold to vendors worldwide to give to kids in need.  The money collected is used for local scholarships.

We ask that you help to support Wellerwood Early Childhood Center in the above endeavors.  We also ask that your family review and implement any or all of the ideas in the Family Energy Awareness Project, on the other side of this page.  Look for future green ideas to be found in our school’s Kids Bits.  Help Wellerwood work towards a greener school and healthier earth.
